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14 January 2018           
Epiphany 2 
Eternal Lord,

our beginning and our end:

bring us with the whole creation

to your glory, hidden through past ages

and made known

in Jesus Christ our Lord.
Additional Collect for Epiphany

Welcome to St Paul’s Church 

Sung Eucharist 12.30 pm

If you require a large print hymn book or order of service or other leaflets, please ask one of the sidespeople.  There is a loop system in operation in the church for those who wear hearing-aids. There is a Sunday school in the hall next door, children leave during the first hymn and return midway during the service after the Peace. There is no crèche but parents and carers are welcome to look after very young children in the narthex area at the back of church at any time.   
Music and Hymns  

Processional:

144
Dear Lord and Father of mankind 

Gradual

77
Blest are the pure in heart

Anthem 

Offertory

332
I the Lord of sea and sky

Final:


187
Forth in the peace of Christ we go  

Notices

PCC meeting:  the hall on Mon 15 Jan at 7.45 pm. Please let Jane Norton

know if you are unable to attend. 

Inclusive Church: As part of the Withington Deanery Mission Action Plan every PCC will consider adopting the Inclusive Church Statement. The next Deanery training sessions will be on Tu. 23 Jan  at St Christopher’s Withington, and on Tu. 6 February at St Paul’s. All church members are invited to attend. 
Lots of Music at St Paul’s in January!
Wednesday17 January: Recital: Alex Smith - Marimba. 
Food from 5.15, music from 6.00pm. Tickets £5.00, under 16 £2.50.


All proceeds to St Paul’s Music fund. 
Sunday 21 January, 2.30 pm: ‘ Access All Arias’, an afternoon 
of music with David Cane and friends. Tickets £10. 

Wednesday 31st January, 2018 special concert at St Paul’s – 
Featuring the amazing folk duo Megson. Tickets £14. 
There is a list at the back of church if you would like to order

a ticket or speak to Daniel Hayes on 07921 468 129. 
Sat 27 Jan.10.30-12.00: Messy Church at Withington Methodist Church

Please let Gisela or one of the wardens know if you can help. 

Pilgrim Course on the Beatitudes: with Christ Church and St Christopher we will be running a 6 week study and discussion course the Beatitudes starting on February 7. Depending on the number of people attending they will be held either at 34 Mauldeth Road or in St Paul’s Church Hall. Please let Gisela know if you are interested. 
Reader in training: from about the middle of February til Easter we 
Look forward to welcoming Jane Cawsey on a parish placement. Jane is 

training to be Reader.  She will join us for the Pilgrim course and on 

Sunday mornings, when she will occasionally lead part of the service, 

prepare intercessions and, on one occasion, preach. 
Rector: Rev. Gisela Raines Tel: 448 9431, revgisela@btinternet.com

Assistant Priest: Rev. Robert Smith (OLM),  Hall bookings: Philip Webb, Tel: 0161 – 434 5903, philip.webb2@tiscali.co.uk, 
Website: www.stpaulswithington.org.uk  Twitter @stpaulswithingt 

